
The Central Administration of Pharmaceutical Affairs has recalled two batches of HCV 
drug Sofoheb 400 mg F.C.T 

The Central Administration of Pharmaceutical Affairs has recalled two batches (No. 
17045 & 17127) of the HCV drug Sofoheb 400 mg F.C.T. It said the drug, which is 
manufactured by Sabaa Pharma, was recalled for being substandard.  

 


